
From: registrar
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2017-0261
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 4:37:55 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster
Sent: Saturday, February 17, 2018 2:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0261

-- Name --
roy werner

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Sir or Madam;
Our church is located at the southeast corner of Island Road and Hwy 7 in Scugog Township. We have a 20,000 sq
ft facility, and would look forward to connecting our building to the new Enbridge pipeline network in order to have
a better source of heating fuel. Our current electrical heating system is quite expensive. For these reasons we
endorse the approval of Enbridge's application to bring natural gas to the area.
Regards,
Roy Werner

-- Attachment --
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